
Community Business
Investment 
Partnership (CBIP)
Collaborative initiative with municipalities for business improvement

#cfwildrose

CBIP  is collaborative initiative between the Town of Three Hills and Community
Futures Wild Rose to provide their local businesses with an interest free grant on

loans up to $10,000 over a three year term.
 

The funds accessed can be used to provide the necessary enhancements to
remain competitive in today's marketplace.

The Town of Three Hills has committed to provide access to the grant assisted program
for up to three x $10,000 loans per year until 2023. 

 
Businesses will review the  eligibility requirements and submit a completed application

and project plan to Community Futures Wild Rose (CFWR). CFWR and the Town of Three
Hills will review all applications and provide final acceptance. 

 
 
 

What is the Community Business
Investment Partnership (CBIP)?

Local businesses will remain competitive in the
marketplace resulting in growth and expansion.
Strengthen relationships between businesses
and their local community.
Improve the exterior and interior of businesses.
Purchase of equipment to increase growth or
modernization.
Technology upgrades (point of sale, e-commerce
solutions, website development, etc.)
Office space improvements. 

Program Objectives & Potential
Project Initiatives?

How to apply?

More Information & Applications Available At:
www.wildrose.albertacf.com 

403.934.8888 ext. 3
Wendy Gerbrandt: wendyg@albertacf.com


